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Dear Madam/Sir, 

Thank you for your participation in the fourth session of the Intergovernmental Negotiating Committee to 

develop an international legally binding instrument on plastic pollution, including the marine environment 

(INC-4), held in Ottawa, Canada, from 23 to 29 April 2024.  

To assist the INC Secretariat in preparing for the next session, participants are kindly invited to complete 

the dedicated survey by 10 May 2024. 

You can access the survey here. 

Answers to the survey will remain anonymous. 

We thank you for your feedback and we look forward to welcoming you to INC-5 in Busan, Republic of 

Korea. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fun.mdrtor.com%2Ftrack%2Flink%2Fkey%2F100273-744-602-1-8-29069%2Fsignature%2Fbd402b087ca849fcca79400e627bf155%2Fuserid%2Ff8324cbf2c3e22036b54d724fb18b66e&data=05%7C02%7Cloise.kuria%40un.org%7C56a4368ce8e8478f4dad08dc68df5e79%7C0f9e35db544f4f60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638500555778364736%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aR3ru9pQ4CJLL55hQ5POlR8ZGd4%2Bq47bhLpSfckqIHM%3D&reserved=0

